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Dear Families,

Happy October!   I don't have many updates for you this week, but

wanted to share a few recent pictures from at Malletts Bay School.  

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke

10/8  Professional Development

Day (No School)

10/ 11 School Recess (No School)

10/14 October PTA Meeting 6 pm

Important Dates

Fourth graders in Mr. Winchester's class are building houses
to resemble those of some Vermonters in the 1700s.

Oscar the Osprey came to visit during Thursday's
Schoolwide Celebration!

National Custodians Day is October 2nd, 2021.   MBS
Students made posters and cards celebrating our MBS

custodians.
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PRESCHOOL
The preschool started their study of trees. They will learn the parts of

a tree, the life cycle of a tree, and tree vocabulary such as seeds,

sprout, roots, trunk, bark, branches, leaves, and chlorophyll. The

children will explore fall items with art projects, weighing scales,

magnifying glasses, literature, puppets, and sink or float activities.

Thank you for all of the nature items that you have brought into the

classrooms. 
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Colchester Parks and Recreation's fall brochure is now out!

Visit colchestervt.gov/recreation for more info on youth

programs, adult programs and the youth basketball league!

The fall brochure covers the months of September, October,

November and December and will be updated as more

programs are added. For any questions call our office at 802-

264-5640. 

http://colchestervt.gov/recreation

